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October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
We are continuing to work towards the Leading Parent Partnership Award 
(LPPA). This award is award helps Fox Wood to work in partnership with all 
parents and carers.  
 
When you participate in school life it can lead to improved pupil progress, 
punctuality, attendance and behaviour. The framework of the award         
encourages you to be as involved as you can if your child’s learning leading 
to improved outcomes in all aspects of school life. 
 
The key areas in which the award focus on are:  
 

 Transition – This looks at the support in which you get as your child progresses through school or 

between schools.  

 Participation – This looks at how we include all parents in their child’s learning; e.g., Evidence for 

Learning, social media posts, opportunities to attend school (which we are – as you know –          

beginning to reintroduce, and are very keen to develop further once we feel that this is possible.)  

 Communication – The steps in place to ensure that school is a welcoming, communicative and 

friendly place for you and child; e.g. displays around school, welcoming staff, home school diaries, 

telephone calls 

 Guidance – Ensuring that we provide clear and accessible guidance to support you in your child’s 

learning and development; e.g. support around Evidence for Learning, opportunity to speak to staff, 

support for you and your child if home learning has been needed 

 Induction – Providing clear guidance on what is expected from parents, pupils and school; e.g.      

induction meeting with current EYFS teacher before your child starts, Home School Agreement 

 Home school Links – Producing parent friendly policies creating clear school links; e.g. Home 

School Agreement; policies on the website; safeguarding booklet and poster in reception, School 

Improvement Plan 

 

If you have any suggestions to help us improve current practice, it would be great to hear. Contact us via 
phone, email, home schoolbook of EFL. 
 
Thank you for you continued to support and participation within your child’s journey through Fox Wood.  
 
Louise Messham and Rachael Johnston  
Assistant Head Teacher & Pastoral Support Officer 

LPPA Co-Ordinators 
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